April 4, 2012
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

P.O. Box 93924
Albuquerque, NM 87199
Re:
Hampton @25 Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp date 03-29-12 (F-17/D088)

Dear Mr. Soule,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 03-29-12, the above referenced plan is approved for Building and Grading Permit. If one acre or more is being disturbed this project requires a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit for storm water discharge. If ¾ acre or more is being disturbed Topsoil Disturbance Permit will be required.

Albuquerque’s MS4 Permit became effective March 1st, 2012.  Grading and Drainage Plans and Drainage Reports will have to comply with the requirements of the new permit.  The permit is available online at www.cabq.gov/Planning/landcoord/Hydrology.html
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.





Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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Kathy Verhage, DMD 

